City of Crockett
Notice for
Potential Quorum of the
Crockett City Council
Friday, April 26, 2024
Holiday Inn
5701 S. Broadway Ave. — Tyler, TX.
7:00 am - 5:00 pm

Notice of Potential Quorum:

Members of the City Council of the City of Crockett are scheduled to
be in attendance for an EDC Sales Tax Workshop at the Holiday Inn
located at 5701 S. Broadway Ave. in Tyler, Texas on Friday, April 26,
2024, from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. A quorum of the Mayor/Council
Members may or may not be in attendance.

This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the City Council, but this
notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings
Act in the event any city business is discussed. No action can be
taken by the City Council during this event.

CERTIFICATE

I hereby certify that the above NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM was posted on the Bulletin Board at
City Hali, 200 N. Fifth, Crockett, Texas on the 15% day of April 2024 at 2:00 P.M. and remained so posted
until after the meeting hereby posted. This notice was likewise posted on the city website at

www.crocketttexas.org.
m,?u é;@ﬂ/g P
Mitzi Ste

City Secretary

Certification of NOTICE OF

POTENTIAL QUORUM
was removed on
at
am/pm by




